“YESTERYEAR’S RACER REUNION V”
“50 Years of Racing at the Fairgrounds”

  SATURDAY JUNE 2, 2007 LACROSSE FAIRGROUNDS SPEEDWAY
Dear  all interested in racing history: 

The day is rapidly approaching for Yesteryears Racer Reunion V which is set for Saturday June 2, 2007 from noon to 4pm at the LaCrosse Fairgrounds Speedway, West Salem, WI. Please and as soon as possible let us know if you will be attending. The theme for this year’s reunion will be “50 Years of Racing at the Fairgrounds”. The track at its present location began operations in 1957 featuring “Big Cars” and Stock Cars sanctioned by the International Motor Contest Association. Several of those types of cars are expected for this year’s event.

Again keep in mind that everyone is welcome and invited to partake in food and beverage throughout the day. Also anyone that would like to display race cars and participate in on track action during the night’s regular race program is encouraged to do so. Also feel free to bring any racing memorabilia, videos, photos, etc to share with all on hand. Admission is free, and your attendance and participation for this event is imperative if we are to continue holding it on an annual basis at its current location.

 For sale as part of the show will be many souvenir items. For additional information contact event coordinator Dale P. Danielski at 608-783-5827 or via e-mail, at dale@starmakermultimedia.com. This historic event will be brought to you by Deppe Motorsports, Coulee Welding and Sign, Richard Volken Construction, Lebakkens, City Brewery, Fansarena.com, Minuteman Press and StarmakerMultimedia.

Once again, mark your calendar for Saturday June 2, 2007 when “Yesteryears Racer Reunion V, “50 Years of Racing at the Fairgrounds” will take place.
Cordially Yours,
Dale P. Danielski

Starmaker Multimedia LLC
967 10th Ave N Ste A

Onalaska, WI 54650

608-783-5827

Cell 608-498-2479

E-mail dale@starmakermultimedia.com       

